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Shelley Waite explained some of the next steps required in the advancement of medical assisted death in a
recent article by Life Health Pro News. She explains one of the issues is the differing legislation between
provinces on advance-care directives and the need to ensure the laws are consistent so that wishes around
medical assistance in death would be portable across the country.
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